
From: Grant, Sheree
To: Amirault, Stephen
Subject: Vista Landfill, LLC Cell 5
Date: Friday, January 12, 2018 3:41:16 PM

Stephen,
 
I wanted to let you know that we started to fill the new Cell 5 at Vista  with 4’ select fill on
Wednesday this week just as a courtesy notice.  A small working face will be maintained on top of
Cell 1 for primarily residential customers.
 
Sheree Grant
Florida Market Engineer
Vista, Pine Ridge, North Manatee, Southeast County, Bayside and DeLand Landfills
 
sgrant@wm.com
Waste Management
242 W. Keene Road
Apopka, FL 32703
Tel  407 553 4939
Cell 407 902 1469
 

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.
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